
Ralph E. Waite Elementary School
November 2021 Newsletter

Upcoming Dates:

● Friday, November 5, End of First Trimester
● Tuesday, November 16, Picture Retake Day
● November 10 - 23, Book Fair Online
● Tuesday, November 23, Early Release: Students dismissed at 2:30 pm
● November 24 - 28, No School, Thanksgiving Break

Leaders of the Month
Each month, we recognize students who demonstrate great character, being
responsible in their decisions, being respectful in their words and actions, and being
ready to learn each day.  Students are recognized by their teachers and peers, and
they each receive a special “buckeye” to honor their hard work and leadership.  The
buckeye is a symbol of leadership and a special tradition started at our school by
our beloved model and inspiration of lifelong leadership, Mr. Ralph E. Waite.

Congratulations to the following students:
Kindergarten: Owen Sinko, Luke Fisher, Enzo Estremera
Grade 1: Preston Milvet, Evelyn King, Mirando Coe, Evan Lewis, Lillia Wise, Jack Sutton
Grade 2: Nora Surace, Clare Gaydosh, Vincent Phillips, Kinsley Willets, Cara VanLoocke,

Emma Kenny, Namir Jewell
Grade 3: Subhani Malik, Grace Horton, Gage Warner, Haily Angus
Grade 4: Nick Morales, Cameron Martineau, Jillian Lewis, Colin Supelak,

Eva Havalotti, Faith Huff, Audrey Brown
Grade 5: Jim Papakonstantopoulos, C.J. Kudley, Rhys Tucker, Liam Kostilnik, Darla Paunesky

Waite Elementary Online Book Fair!
Let’s Keep Waite Reading Strong!!!

Click https://www.scholastic.com/bf/waite starting November 10th!
ONLINE ONLY Book Fair open for shopping November 10th to November 23rd!

Support your child's reading while supporting your school!
Share with in or out-of-town family and friends! Over 6,000 choices!!!

After the fair ends, Scholastic ships the books right to your door!  Great Christmas
presents, as well!  Help us meet our school goal of 700 new books in your kids’,

families’, and friends’ hands!

Smile Mail!
Thank you, Waite students, for your help in spreading
kindness this month by creating over 200 pieces of
SMILE MAIL that helped spread a smile to residents of
local nursing homes!

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/waite


Canned Food Drive Success!

Thank you, Waite families, for your support and
generosity with our canned food drive!  All of the
donations have been donated to local food
pantries to help Medina County families in need.

Holiday Shopping Ideas:  Waite PTO Spiritwear!!

Save 25% All November & Delivery by 12/24

The Ralph E. Waite Elementary School spirit wear
holiday sale is underway!  Prices have been
reduced by 25% or more sitewide and free
shipping on orders over $75!  New gift items have
been added, including hats, aprons, blankets,
tote bags, dog hoodies and more!  Order now to
ensure delivery before the holidays.  Shop Now!

Click here to start shopping now!

FINAL FORMS ARE DUE!
All families are required to confirm and/or update their student’s information every year as well as
complete important authorizations.  Please go to the link here to complete FinalForms by Sunday,
November 7th. Thank you!

Halloween Fun! Thank you, Waite PTO, for the awesome goodie bags for our Halloween party!

https://1stplacespiritwear.com/schools/OH/Medina/Ralph+E.+Waite+Elementary+School?utm_source=coord-db&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=fwd
https://medina-oh.finalforms.com/



